FINAL REPORT OF VALIER STUDY COMMISSION.

4/14/95

AFTER ELECTION AND BEING SWORN IN WE MET TWO TIMES WITH VALIER CITY COUNCIL MEMBER TO GO OVER OUR PRESENTATION AT PUBLIC MEETINGS.

TWO PUBLIC MEETINGS WERE SCHEDULED: MARCH 14, 1995 AND APRIL 11, 1995. THE MEETINGS WERE SCHEDULED AT 7:30 PM ON EACH DATE AND ADVERTISED IN THE LOCAL PAPER FOR THREE WEEKS IN ADVANCE OF EACH MEETING.

THERE WERE NO INTERESTED TOWNS PEOPLE PRECENT AT EITHER MEETING. THOSE IN ATTENDANCE WERE THE STUDY COMMISSION AND COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVE. HENCE, NO CHANGES WERE ASKED FOR. IT WAS THEN DETERMINED THAT PRESENT MAYOR-COUNCIL FORM OF GOVERNMENT IS SATISFACTORY.

A CONCLUSION REACHED BY THE STUDY COMMISSION IS THAT IN THE CASE OF VALIER, MT IT WAS A WASTE OF TIME AND MONEY.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED

VALIER STUDY COMMISSION

LOUISE CRAWFORD

CHARLES VAN GORDEN

Cheerles Kentsorden

KATHERINE CHATLAIN Kathiyn Chatlain

JAMES ADAMSON EX OFF.